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Committee Chair Lynette Tracy called the meeting to order at 1:22 p.m. with introductions. 

Review of the Minutes of the Previous Meeting:
A motion was made to approve the May 3, 2013 minutes as written.  The motion was seconded and unanimously approved. 
Director/Division Chair Report:

Dean Miles Jackson began the meeting by saying that he thought Dr. Marcia Roi’s proposal for the Applied Baccalaureate program was a solid proposal and well supported by evidenced labor market needs. The decision of the Instructional Counsel (IC) to decline this proposal was made because of startup budget needs and concerns about the amount of jobs in the local market. The proposal is put on hold for now. The Vice President of Instruction said the proposal can be brought up again next year. Dr. Roi added that the trustees are not yet sold on the Applied Baccalaureate at Clark College. Miles said the biggest challenge IC saw was that it would take about 4 years to recoup the startup costs. 

Instructor Jim Jensen asked Miles to explain the reasons more fully. Miles explained that on average, the job indicators were small between now and 2020, however, this information only took Clark and Skamania Counties into account and did not include Multnomah County (Portland). Startup costs of $120K seemed excessive, and there were not a lot of “completers” from the 2-year program.
Dr. Roi mentioned that there is a trustee meeting on June 12 with public comments beginning at 5 pm. It would be a good idea for members of the committee to present treatment data. There is a lot they don’t know about addiction and the needs of the community. Dr. Roi has offered to present to the trustees in August 2013.  

Dr. Roi told the committee that she will be resubmitting the proposal in September of 2013. The proposal will include job market data from the Portland area. 
Miles will look for any grants that may help with funding the program.

New Business:

Sarah Weinberger from the Career Services Department announced to the committee that Clark College will hold a Health Careers Job Fair at WSU June 19, 2013. Healthcare employer representatives will be there to talk with students about job information. Sarah handed out flyers with information about the fair that the members can post at their offices. 
Lynette mentioned that a gentleman named Jared Sandford is interested in joining the committee. He has management experience and has been working with Lifeline in helping them with fund raising. He will be invited to the next meeting and a nomination form with be filled out on his behalf. Andreana will send a nomination form to Dr. Roi and invite him to the next advisory meeting.
Next Meeting Date:
The committee agreed that the next meeting will be Friday, October 4, 2013 from 1-3 p.m.

The meeting adjourned at 3:02 p.m.
Prepared/submitted by Andreana DiGiorgio
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